

Holy Family Academy Newsletter May 4, 2018

Spring is in full swing at Holy Family Academy. The days are warm, the grass is green and the flowers and trees are starting to bloom. The entire school gathered at the grotto this week to crown Mary, "the Queen of the May".

Over fifty of our talented students participated in the school's performance of Beauty and the Beast Jr. We are grateful to Tara and Craig Cormier for their gifts of time and talent! Please come see the show at MWCC this Friday at 7pm, and Saturday at 1 and 6 pm.

Our middle school students are participating in the annual North County Mass and Field Day today. It is a great way for them to connect with students from the other Catholic schools in the area.

Next week our fifth and sixth graders will travel to Nature's Classroom. We send them on their way with prayers for a fun filled learning experience.

Student Achievements

Congratulations to our Declamation winners:

Christian Altomonte- 1st place Children's Literature

Jenna Salafia and Teagan Harbour- 2nd place Play Reading

Samuel Burak- 3rd place Poetry Reading

Save the Dates

No Mass for students 5/7- we will celebrate the Ascension of the Lord

on Thursday 5/10 @ the 9:00 am Mass

May 16th Student Pep Rally for Fun Run

May 18th National Junior Honor Society Induction Ceremony

May 19th Father/Daughter Dance

May 25th Fun Run/Field Day @ HFA